
Dear		,

The	OMEGS	 Joint	 Management	 Committee	 election	 process	 is	 now	 complete.	 As	members	 of	 the	 Old
Mutual	 Employee	 Group	 in	 SuperFund	 (OMEGS),	 you	 had	 the	 opportunity	 to	 elect	 two	 new	 JMC
representatives	 who	 you	 believed	 would	 best	 represent	 you	 on	 the	 JMC	 and	 look	 after	 your	 retirement
interests.		

The	 results	 have	 been	 consolidated	 and	 we	 are	 pleased	 to	 announce	 that	 the	 two	 new	 JMC
representatives	are	Thato	Segatle	and	Anton	Naude,	who	will	be	serving	on	the	JMC	until	2024.

Thato	Segatle Anton	Naude

Thank	 you	 to	 these	 new	 JMC	 representatives	 for	 being	 prepared	 to	 serve	 on	 the	 JMC,	 and	 to	 all	 of	 the
candidates	who	stood	in	the	elections.

We’d	also	like	to	extend	our	sincere	appreciation	to	the	outgoing	JMC	member,	Sydney	Sekese	whose	term
has	come	to	an	end.	He	has	provided	excellent	governance	and	leadership	to	OMEGS.	We	are	extremely
grateful!

To	find	out	more	about	the	JMC,	visit	the	OMEGS	website.

Thank	you	to	all	who	participated	in	the	2022	OMEGS	Elections!

Yours	sincerely

Karen	Quinlan
Independent	Executive	Officer		

__
__

https://omegs.co.za/

